
Getting Started on Calle de la Lectura

Introduction

This guide explains how to get started with Reading Street and Calle de la Lectura.

Start at First Stop

Use the First Stop book as a guide to teaching Reading Street. It discusses topics such as 
the research behind the practice, how to set up the classroom, ways to best assess and 
group students, suggestions for differentiation and English language learners (ELLs), and 
more. Teachers can pick and choose the topics they want to learn more about, or they can 
read First Stop cover to cover for a full grasp of the program at a specific grade level. 

Teacher Resources

The last section of First Stop is Teacher Resources. There are word lists for each unit, a 
glossary of reading terms, handwriting models, and reteaching lessons. There are also 
glossaries from the Student Editions, the scope and sequence, pacing charts, student 
progress reports, and standards connected to 21st century skills, science, and social 
studies. 

Use reteaching lessons to reteach concepts on Day 5. Day 5s are called Wrap Up Your Week 
and are review and assessment days. 
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If students struggle in certain areas, there may be a corresponding lesson to reteach in First 
Stop. Teachers use the if-then statements to navigate instruction and provide students with 
the lessons they need to acquire the concept. For example, if a student is still struggling 
with sound discrimination and word reading, then the teacher would use the corresponding 
lesson in First Stop to provide additional instruction in that area. 

Next, are the pacing charts for reading and writing. The pacing charts show the 
instructional sequence for each unit. Teachers use the charts to ensure they are following a 
comprehensive scope and sequence. If changes need to be made to the scope and sequence 
based on the school calendar, curriculum map, or testing schedule, the pacing charts will 
help determine what to teach when, so teachers still meet grade level goals.

Next is the Student Progress Report. This report lists the skills taught in the program. 
Teachers can record a student’s progress toward skill mastery or use it to track coverage of 
skills taught. They can also use the verbiage from this chart for objectives or report cards. 
First Stop is a teacher’s professional development source. It is the first place to find answers 
to the questions teachers have before implementing the program and while teaching it. 

Teacher’s Edition Unit Opener Pages

The unit opener pages located in the front matter of the Teacher’s Edition can assist in 
planning and instruction. 

First, turn to pages xiv and xv. 

The Skills Overview pages are a great way to get a glimpse of the unit. Notice the Big 
Question, or the Unit Question, on the right page. The recommended trade books are 
shown, and a breakdown of the targeted, tested, and reviewed reading skills. 

The Targeted Skills are skills that are taught in the unit, the Tested Skills are the ones that 
will be assessed, and the Review skills are skills taught in a previous grade or unit. In the 
Get Ready to Read section, there are the Questions of the Week and Amazing Words. 
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The Language Arts section provides what is taught for writing, conventions, vocabulary, and 
speaking and listening. 

Turn the page to arrive at Monitor Progress. This page is for quick reference to Tested Skills 
for each week of the unit.
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Flip the page once again to get to Assessment and Grouping. This explains the 4-step 
assessment plan. 

Step 1: Diagnose and Differentiate

Use the Baseline Group Tests to make initial small group decisions. However, each school 
may use a different method to determine initial grouping such as a district test, state 
assessment, TPRI, DIBELS, or DRA2. 

Step 2: Monitor Progress 

The second step of Assessment and Grouping is to monitor progress regularly. Observe 
students at work, use the Don’t Wait Until Friday boxes to check letter and sound fluency, 
word reading, retelling, and oral vocabulary throughout the week, and check phonics, high-
frequency words, and comprehension using the weekly assessments on Day 5. 

Step 3: Assess and Regroup

Teachers will also use the weekly assessments along with Unit Benchmark Assessments to 
regroup students and complete Step 3. It is recommended to regroup at the end of Unit 2 
but use knowledge of the students or other assessment measures to help determine the 
best time for regrouping. 

Step 4: Summative Assessment 

To measure student’s mastery of skills, teachers will use Unit and Summative Benchmark 
Assessments.
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The next page is the Concept Launch page. Teachers use this page to discuss the unit 
questions with students. Notice the quote from Grant Wiggins; read it to learn more about 
the Understanding by Design® framework (UbD™ framework), Big Ideas, and Big 
Questions. Grant Wiggins has worked with Savvas to incorporate his unique instructional 
philosophy across all academic disciplines. The UbD™ philosophy is a disciplined way of 
thinking about the design of curriculum, instruction, and assessment.

The goal of the UbD™ framework is for students to develop a deep understanding of the 
important ideas that are being taught. It provides a way to move from simply covering 
the curriculum to ensuring understanding. This is done through a process of learning that 
provides students with opportunities to investigate and verify important concepts. The 
bottom line is that it helps students learn how to transfer knowledge. 

The UbD™ framework is described in detail in the book Understanding by Design by Grant 
Wiggins and Jay McTighe.  

A similar page can be found at the start of a unit in the Student Edition. Use it to help 
students make connections to their prior knowledge, familiarize them with unit content, and 
support new learning. 

If teachers would like to use the digital path resources, they can project the Concept Launch 
page using the Online Student Edition, and they can find the Big Question video online. Use 
this video to introduce the unit and enrich understanding and discussion. Look at the digital 
guides and tutorials to find out more on this Web site.

*UNDERSTANDING BY DESIGN® and UbD™ are trademarks of ASCD, and are used under
license.
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The last page is the Flexible Pacing Plans. If there is a short week due to a holiday, school 
cancellation, curriculum day, or assembly, teachers can use the Flexible Pacing Plans to 
shorten the week but maximize instruction. 

Reference this during shorter weeks throughout the unit. Five-, four-, and three-day plans 
are provided.

Review

This guide discussed how to get started with Reading Street and Calle de la Lectura! First 
Stop is the first place to go to learn about and teach the program. This guide also reviewed 
the unit opener pages and where to find information about topics such as assessment and 
pacing. Have an easier time getting started on Reading Street!
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